
    Intermediates 
 

Ms. Daleana & Ms. Kristi 
 
Have you seen leaves fall down yet? We have seen 
a couple! We will be spending a couple of weeks this 
month exploring the changes that happen in our 
environment during autumn. We have added a new 
component to our circle time sessions. The children 
have shown a lot of interest in the calendar, some 
have even noticed that all the numbers are in order. 
We are now enjoying singing a days of the week 
song and counting the days to find the currents date. 
We look forward to all the fun events planned this 
month so be sure to mark your calendar with dates 
posted on the bulletin board in the front office.   

Pre-K 2 
 

Ms. Judy & Ms. Desiree 
 

September was a wonderful month in the Pre-K2 
class. We learned that letters make sounds and 
together they make words! We also learned about 
the life cylce of a butterfly and animals that live on 
the farm. The students had a great time during 
Apple week and when learning about Johnny 
Appleseed. We even made homemade applesauce! 
This week, we took a leap to lean about frogs and 
their life cycle. October is here and we plan to learn 
about fire safety and how to prevent fires. We look 
forward to our Fall Festival and door decorating fun 
for our classroom. We will continue to work on 
revognizing numbers 1-50, as well as writing the 
alphabet in both lower and uppercase form. We will 
be introducing the children to interpreting a simple 
bar graph, animal habitats and what do do to 
prepare for the winter season. We invite everyone to 
attend our Fall Festival and Trunk-or-Treat!  

Pre-K 
 

Ms. Angie & Ms. Hayley 
 
What a fantastic month we had. We welcomed new 
friends and learned about Johnny Appleseed! The 
students loved becoming bakers during 
Occupations week and making and selling pretend 
desserts. They also enjoyed dressing up and play 
the role of other occupations, including a Doctor, 
Vetrinarian, Teachers and more! This month the 
children will explore the world as pirates learn 
about Nocturnal Animals, Crepy Crawly Bugs, 
Animal Habitats and Pumpkins & Gourds. This 
month we are going to expand our vocabulary 
when using descriptive words to describe the 
characters in our Book of the Week. We will also 
be exploring different maps and learning fun new 
Harvest songs. Be sure to discuss a Fire Safety 
Plan at home in case of an emergency. We talked 
about Fire Safety last week. We look forward to the 
October events and invite everyone to attend our 
Trunk-or-Treat and Fall Festival on Thursday, 
October 29th! 

Classroom Corner 

Beginner B   
 

Ms. Carolyn & Ms. Celeste 
 
 

Last month flew by and we are excited to welcome 
the new month. We will have fun this month 
learning about fall, pumpkins, bats and witches! In 
October, the Beginners will be presented with new 
skills such as exploring new textures and 
identifying their own gender. As a class we will 
work on matching and naming shapes, colors and 
sizes. Please remember to label all belongings 
brought into the classroom. Be sure to check the 
lobby board for this months events. We look 
forward to seeing everyone in costume this 
Halloween! 


